
 

P2 Jungle Newsletter 

 

6/11/20 

What a busy and wonderful week we have had in P2. We enjoyed using our imaginations to create our Spooky         
Halloween acrostic poems and have been working hard when counting in 5’s. Check out 2Simple for our learning      
pictures. We had a lots of fun at our Halloween party and we loved seeing all of your Halloween costumes. We also 
enjoyed learning about ‘Dia de los Muertos’ and how this is celebrated in Mexico.  

Literacy 

Next week, we will be continuing our focus on ‘Word Building’. Our new digraphs for the next two weeks are ‘ue’, 
‘aw’, ’au’. Please click on the links below to watch Geraldine the Giraffe for each sound. I wonder what you can find in 
your home featuring these digraphs. We have provided a list of spelling words for you to try at home. It would be 
great if you could work on some spelling activities with the children to build and spell these words. Can you think of 
any other words featuring these digraphs? Can you write a sentence with these words? Can you spot them when your 
out and about? It would also be great if you could also work on your new tricky words list. We have attached some 
fun spelling games that you could try. You can also try the fun games on Education City listed below. Remember to be 
creative and have fun :) 

Geraldine the Giraffe (ue) https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BCeE3B_tAq8 

Geraldine the Giraffe (aw) https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7xvdbR6g060 

Geraldine the Giragge (au) https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dOHDkQGhku4 

 

Education City— (ue) Search for ’To the Rescue’ -  

 

 

Education City— (aw) Search for ‘ Paws and Claws’ - 

 

 

Education City— (au) Search for ‘ Autumn Launch’ 

 

 

Number 

Next week we will be focusing on counting in 2’s. We will continue to look at our 100 number square grid to identify 
the number patterns that we can see when counting in 2’s; remember that the numbers will end in a 0,2,4,6 or 8.                     
Use the interactive 100 square splat grid to splat multiples of 2. We will also be using different resources when 
grouping in 2’s. I wonder what you can use at home when counting to make groups of 2,  e.g, socks, spoons, sweets or 
shoes etc. how many groups of 2 can you make and count? It would be great if you could practise counting in 2’s at 
home. We enjoy doing this outdoors on our 100 number square by jumping on the multiples of 2. I wonder if you could 
make your own at home. We will also be exploring ‘odd’ and ‘even’ numbers. Remember if the number ends in a 0,2,4,6 
or 8 then the number is ‘even’. If the number ends in 1,3,5,7 and 9 then the number is ‘odd’. Please watch the ‘Learn 
Screen’ link on Education City below for an explanation on ‘odd’ and ‘even’ numbers. Also, check out our fun class 
counting in 2’s song. We love this :)  

Counting in 2’s song—https://youtu.be/GvTcpfSnOMQ  

 

Education City—(Counting in 2’s) ‘Deep Sea Discoveries’ 

 

Education City— This is an explanation of Odd and Even Numbers—
Please search for the Learn Screen called ‘Odd or Even’ 

 

 

 

Education City— Work on Odd and Even Numbers. Search for 
‘Pattern Play 4’ 

 

Splat Multiples of 2, splat the odd numbers and splat the even numbers 

 —https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BCeE3B_tAq8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7xvdbR6g060
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dOHDkQGhku4
https://youtu.be/GvTcpfSnOMQ
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares
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IDL 

Following on from the children’s interest from ‘Coco’ and learning about the celebration of ‘Dias de los Muertos’ we 
will be exploring bones and the human body. The children have been asking lots of questions to make our class 
‘Wonder Wall.’ It would be great if you could do a little research into the human body and create a fact file or an A4 
poster at home. If the children would like to share their fun facts then please bring it in by Monday 16th of        
November to enable us to quarantine for 72hours. As always this should be child led following their interests. Have 
fun :)  

Reading 

We have been taking part in some fantastic reading in class and we are now able to access ‘Oxford Owl E-books’ for 
you to read together with your child at home.  There are also fun follow up activities to complete relating to each 
story book. This is the same website that we used in Primary 1 during lockdown. Please see the instructions attached 
to this email for more information on how to log into our ‘ Class P2 Account’ and how to access the reading books. 
We have sent a laminated reading card home with your child to identify which new reading group they are in. If you 
have any questions please let us know. We are always happy to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2Simple 

We have launched :) Please remember to check your emails for your child’s observations. This will be sent today   
Friday 6th of November and every two weeks after alongside our fortnightly newsletters. Thank you for confirming 
your account and we hope that you enjoy sharing your child’s learning at home. If you have still to confirm your    
account then please check your emails and junk mail for the link. We will resend the link again to the parents who 
have yet to confirm. This is a great opportunity for your child to reflect on their learning with you and to enjoy    
celebrating their achievements together. If you have any questions please contact the school directly. As always we 
are happy to answer any questions :)  

 

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions please contact us. We truly feel so lucky to have 
such wonderful parents and children in our FANTASTIC P2 class :)  

 

Have a lovely relaxing weekend, 

Sending lots of social distance high fives, 

Miss Audino and Miss Johnston 



 



Spelling Lists 



 

 

 

As always have fun with the sounds and numbers within the   
environment around you!! 

 


